Mohammed Ahmed

Sent: 29 July 2021 11:35

To: Planning Planning

Cc: David Fowler

Subject: Planning Application 2021/2954/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Planning Application 2021/2954/P

This application has recently come to my attention. | know the area quite well having worked locally for
several years, and I visit regularly (lockdowns permitting). I have looked at the drawings and am shocked!
Out of character and out of scale, especially the 21 storey building, which will completely ruin the skyline.
This is a greedy try-on and must be stopped.

Regards,
Graham Picking

Donate to Maggie's West London Cancer Support Centre at my JustGiving page here:
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/]JG4Maggies
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